FINAL PUBLIG MEETING JUNE 26!

Adams County has used ideas and input from hundreds of Adams County community members to prepare a master plan for the Clear Creek
Corridor. The Plan identifies recreation and habitat improvements from Sheridan Boulevard to the confluence at the South Platte River.

JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE AND CLEAR CREEK CORRIDOR PLAN
PRESENTATION ON MONDAY, JUNE 26
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The planning team will be presenting their recommendations for:
Basic Needs | Circulation and Access | Recreation Planning |

CLEAR CREEK CORRIDOR MASTER PLAN

Development Guidelines | Prioritization Strategies

WHERE

Valley View Elementary School
660 W 70th Ave, Denver, CO 80221 ¢

WHEN

Monday, June 26, 2017

5:30-7:00 PM.
Plan presentation
will be held from
6:00-6:30 PM.
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WANT T0 KNOW MORE ABOUT THE PLAN?
visit www.adcogov.org/ccplan
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Project contact:

Shannon McDowell

ADCO Parks + Open Space
P: 303.637.8039

E: smcdowell@adcogov.org

* This is a family-friendly event.
Spanish interpretation and
refreshments will be provided.



